
5th Grade
2024-2025 School Year

Dear Parents and Students,
Welcome to Fifth Grade at Anderson Christian School! I am so excited to
be here! My name is Vanessa Leffler and as many of you may know, this
will be my third year at Anderson Christian School. I am a graduate of
University of South Florida and have been teaching for 16 years, from
Pre-K through 12th grade. I have had the pleasure of teaching many
subjects throughout my career, and I am looking forward to this new
adventure.

My husband's name is Jason, and we have two children: Kason, 17, and
Aubrie Rose, 12. Kason graduated from ACS last year and Aubrie will be an
8th grader this year. I love boating, reading, and traveling. Most
importantly, I enjoy spending time with my family.

I love teaching, and I feel so thankful for the opportunity that God has
given me to be here to honor and serve as a member of the ACS Family. I
am so excited to grow our productive and positive relationship this year.
You can expect my full support for both family and students as we work
together to achieve success this semester. I commit to challenge your
child while offering guidance and encouragement. I am dedicated to
helping all students reach their full learning potential and exemplify true
Christ-like character in everything that they do!!

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or concerns about the
school year. I am looking forward to a great year together.

Thank you in advance for your time and support!

Blessings,

Mrs. Vanessa Leffler




